
 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

August 30, 2019 
 

2019 RESURFACING PROGRAM 
MAUMEE AVENUE - CADIEUX TO ST. CLAIR AND NEFF TO FISHER 

LINCOLN ROAD – JEFFERSON TO 400’ NORTH OF MAUMEE 
 

This week the City’s emergency contractor was able to complete the adjustment of the 
water shut-off boxes and had to repair a water main break at the corner of Maumee and 
Notre Dame.  
 
On Tuesday September 3rd, the concrete contractor will be returning to complete the 
curb installation at several locations and to adjust the driveway lips to the drives at 271 
University Place and 270 Lincoln. Florence Cement is planning to be on-site later in the 
week to complete the remaining patch work required in preparation for the final layer of 
asphalt. 
 
Please avoid parking on Maumee or Lincoln and make sure that your sprinkler 
system zone between the sidewalk and the curb is shut off. 
 
The City of Grosse Pointe wishes to apologize for any inconvenience it may cause you 
and hopes, with your cooperation, to complete the construction in a timely manner. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any of the following: 
 
Contractor: Florence Cement Company, Inc.    (586) 997-2666 
 
Engineer: Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc     
   Stephen Pangori spangori@aewinc.com (586) 726-1234 
 
Thank You. 
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